
                    
 

 
 

Library Shelves Overdue Fines 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release  

August 31, 2020 
Carroll County Public Library  
1100 Green Valley Road  
New Windsor, MD 21776  
  

Contact: Lisa Picker 
443.293.3196 or lpicker@carr.org  
 

CCPL Eliminates Barrier to Service and Goes Fine Free 
 

Carroll County, MD –Starting September 1, Carroll County Public Library (CCPL) will no longer charge overdue 
fines. In addition, CCPL will waive all existing overdue fines from customer accounts. The new policy ensures that 
all members of our community have equitable access to CCPL’s resources and services, while eliminating the 
financial barrier of overdue fines. Customers who previously had outstanding account balances will be able to 
resume borrowing physical and digital materials and access online library resources.  
 
Starting September 1, the process for clearing accounts of overdue fines will begin and may take up to two weeks. 
Checked out materials will continue to have due dates, and customers will receive notices when their materials 
are due to be returned. Customers will still be responsible for returning materials and the cost of replacing any 
lost or damaged materials. Full details about the policy may be found at 
https://library.carr.org/about/fine_free.asp. 
 
Prior to the new policy, CCPL charged 25 cents per day for most overdue materials. The potential for incurring 
fines were a reason that many residents hesitated to check out all of the materials their family wanted and taking 
full advantage of CCPL’s collection, not borrowing at all or borrowing fewer materials in order to keep their fine 
risk low. Others chose not to use the Library at all.  
 
CCPL joins over 200 libraries across the nation that have embraced a fine free model. Upon going fine free, these 
libraries have found an increase in circulation, an increase in library card registrations, and an increase in 
materials being returned that were previously thought lost. In addition, these libraries have not reported any 
increase in materials not being returned because of the new policy. To see an interactive map with fine free 
libraries, go to https://www.urbanlibraries.org/member-resources/fine-free-map. 
 
Customers who wish to support CCPL are encouraged to become a member of the Friends of Carroll County Public 
Library or make a donation at https://supportccpl.carr.org/. 
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